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Beyer, Jonathan (PSC)

From: Ron Osborne <ron@bexconstruction.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:25 PM
To: Beyer, Jonathan (PSC); Ramser, Ann (PSC)
Subject: Status of Transfer of Operations of Cedarbrook Wastewater Treatment Plant - Case No.

2014-0091

Importance: High

Per the order issued by the Kentucky Public Service Commission (PSC) in Case Number 2014-0091, we have been
directed to report to the PSC by today, April 15, 2015 on the status of any agreement with the Harrison County
Sanitation District (HCSD) to take over the operations of the Cedarbrook Wastewater Treatment Plant. As of this date,
no agreement has been discussed or entered into with the HCSD for the operation of the treatment plant upon the
scheduled closing date of April 30, 2015.

On Monday, April 13, 2015, Mr. Scott McCaulley, the Chairman of the HCSD, called to say the HCSD was indeed working
on a plan to take over the operations of Cedarbrook but it would not be feasible for them to do so by the April 30, 2015
deadline established by the PSC. We have previously provided the HCSD with customer information and data regarding
monthly utility expenses. Mr. McCaulley also stated that a meeting of the residents of the subdivision has been
scheduled for April 25, 2015.

Please note that we will plan to terminate the water and electric utility services unless an entity is identified to transfer
it to prior to the deadline.

Respectfully submitted,

Ron Osborne
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